
Hello Lake Country School Families,

I hope this message finds you all well! We have had a great first quarter of the 2023-2024 school year.

On November 14, the State of Wisconsin produced the annual school report card for every publicly funded school
and district in Wisconsin. Once again, Lake Country School received a 5-star rating for Significantly Exceeding
Expectations, a tremendous achievement for all our staff, students, parents, and community!

The Board of Education is continuing discussions about operations and facility needs concerning the long-term future of
the Lake Country School District. The Board has partnered with SitelogIQ, a company to help assess the school’s facility
needs, and PMA Financial to review our operational needs. These companies will ensure we present the most accurate
information to the community. To that end, I invite you to two community presentation nights on December 4, 2023, and
December 13, 2023, where SiteLogiQ, PMA, and Lake Country School Administration will provide information about our
upcoming referendum work.

The goal of the Board is to pursue a referendum in April of 2024 to address the most pressing facility needs and to
provide a budget reset to ensure that we have a solid financial ground to operate for years to come.

We will need everyone in the community to be engaged and help tell the story of Lake Country School. I believe we can
become a model for other communities to follow that shows how a community of committed and caring people can come
together to provide the best education and opportunities for the children living and growing up in today’s world.

From my family to yours, I wish you all a Happy Thanksgiving.

Thank you,

Chad E. Schraufnagel
District Administrator
Lake Country School District


